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Special Education: 

SPR&I file reviews and training will be April 29th this month.  Staff will continue 

work on including specific and timely data while writing IEPs.  As part of the 

continued training, we will also review files for procedural compliance.   

SpEd Caseload:  132 k-12    

   

ELL    

The consortium will be hosting EL Achieve and Systematic ELD training this month.  

Teachers will work on strategies and skills for providing English Language 

development to English language Learners.  

 

Staff in-service training: 

April 18th, staff from the entire district are attending a free training at WESD on 

standards-based instruction and assessments.  This will continue the work of the 

district plan for HB 2220 requiring districts to have a clear plan in place for 

standards-based grading, reporting to parents, and determining the student’s 

progress towards a standard.   

 

 


